
 

 

 

 

Our voter registration 
services are available 
without regard to the 

voter’s political 
preference. 

 
 

Information and other assistance 
regarding registering or voting, 

including transportation and other 
services offered, shall not be withheld 
or refused on the basis of support for 
or opposition to particular candidates 

or a particular party. 
 
 
 
 

The posting of this notice is required by the Federal Election Commission 


